
5th January 2024 

 

 

Project: Why do people leave their homes? 

We have launched our new project with a WOW day where the children were evacuees for 
the day. They enjoyed being transported back to 1939 and spent time preparing for 
evacuation with constructing gas mask boxes, making identity cards and labels. There were 
several air raid sirens during the day and the children finally arrived in the countryside and 
were ‘chosen’ by their new host families! I discussed the home learning with the children 
(which is on Google Classroom) and I have attached below for your information. The 
children will have an opportunity to dress up again at the end of term 4 when we have a 
learning share to parents and family ( save the date : 25th March 2:30pm-3:30pm). 

Home Learning Term 3 2024 

Historical research. We are learning about life in 1940s/WW2 Britain, I would like you to find 
out about a member of your family who lived in the 1940s. You may have to ask other family 
members for stories they have been told as the person may no longer be living. You should 
write some questions first about what their life was like. Once you are ready, carry out your 
interview either with the relative themselves or someone who knows about their life. 

 Present your historical findings however you choose, a video of your 
interview, a power point, a report, etc... 
Upload onto Google Classroom (Or just bring into school) by February 3rd 
so we can share in class the following week. 
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